July 20, 2010

Directors of the Board

Colorado Water Conservation Board

1313 Sherman St.

Denver, Colorado 80201

Ladies and Gentlemen,

The Metropolitan Water Roundtable, at its meeting on July 12th, has voted unanimously to recommend funding an additional \$110,000 to the South Metro Water Supply Authority for Aquifer Storage and Recovery studies that would allow them to return to the original scope of work and allow for two injection wells. This would return the total funding back to \$550,000 as originally proposed and approved by the Roundtable. \$425,000 was approved by the CWCB based on the amount of in-kind contributions by SMWSA. SMWSA went back to their Members and now have come forward with additional in-kind contributions of \$110,000.

The amount requested it \$125,000. Please look on this proposal favorably.

Sincerely,

end Kuharich

Chair

Metropolitan Water Roundtable